
 
 
Looe Community Academy is a member of SMART (South East Cornwall Multi Academy Regional Trust), 
an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company number 7542166 
Registered Office: Liskeard School and Community College, Luxstowe, Liskeard, Cornwall, PL14 3EA. Telephone 01579 342344 

 

 
 

 
Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall PL13 1NQ 

Telephone: 01503 262625 
Email: enquiries@looeca.net 

www.looe.cornwall.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr S Yalden BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  SYA/HWI 
 
12 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of our Sovereign, 
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and the notification of the date of the State Funeral as Monday 19 
September 2022.  
 
This day will be a bank holiday and settings that are normally closed on a bank holiday will close on this day 
as a mark of respect. We will therefore be closed and will reopen as normal on Tuesday 20 September. 
   
Yours faithfully  

 
 Mr Scott Yalden  
 Headteacher 


